International Graduate Scholarship Conference – 2009
Washington University in St. Louis, China Scholarship Council and the Responsive Ph.D. Group are pleased to announce the fifth annual International Graduate Scholarship Conference. This will be held October 16 and 17,2009 in Beijing, China.


Washington University in St. Louis is a founding member of the Responsive Ph.D. Group. This group of leading research universities in the U.S.A. was convened by the Woodrow Wilson National Fellowship Foundation. The members of this group that plan to attend include some of the largest and most distinguished research universities in the U.S.A.

Together, these universities provide over $100 million annually in scholarships and fellowships to graduates of China’s most prestigious institutions of higher education, for postgraduate study in the U.S.A. While there, these students earn the Ph.D. and other advanced degrees, and enter the work force with skills that are vital for increasing world prosperity.


We recognize the superb training many Chinese students receive as undergraduates in China’s great universities, and we want to encourage these individuals to apply for the many advanced scholarships and fellowships currently available in the U.S.A, and for fellowship support from the China Scholarships Council. To explore ways to enhance these activities, we propose to convene another International Graduate Scholarship Conference. We will invite 28 leading educational and research institutions in China to join with us to explore opportunities of mutual benefit.
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